
 

 

 

Guru Nanak College  Dhanbad 

PTM report Department of history 

A parents teachers meeting was organised by the department of history at its Bhuda campus on 18th 

October 2024. 170 parents along their wards participated in the  meeting in order to discuss 

academic ,co- curricular and extra- curricular performance of the students. 

Prof. Sanjay Prasad principal Guru Nanak College addressed the parents regarding the new initiatives 

( NCC for girls and special classes will be starting soon for preparing banking and SSC examination) taken 

by the colleges for the betterment of the students. He also offered suggestions for improvement their 

wards. 

Dr Ranjana Das, head of the department of history welcome to the parents and briefed them about 

different facilities and academic performance like library, NSS, NCC for boys and girls, different sports, 

extra curricular activities etc. about their words. 

Some parents who were present for the meeting along with their wards were given their valuable 

suggestions that is canteen and common room for girls in Bank more campus and  organise  Quiz 

competition at regular basis for the students. 

Prof. Abhishek Sinha Dr. Sarita madhesia, Prof. Arnab Serkhel, Prof.  Karuna Singh were present at the 

meeting to provide personal feedback and progress report of the students. 
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